
March/April 2022
Dear Churches and Friends,

Family
We were very blessed to be able to take a family vactaion in the month of April.  We spent a week in Branson, 
MO with close friends enjoying some pretty amazing sights!  This was a wonderful treat for us as this could 
very well be the last summer that we have all of our children at home at the same time - together.  

JR has completed his High School Requirements and will be graduating on Friday, May 20th at 7PM at our 
home church.  He was able to go on a Bible College survey trip in early April with a group from our church.  
They visited three Bible Colleges.  He is still praying about where the Lord would have him attend and we look 
forward to what the Lord will do through his life.  He was blessed last week to have been hired, on the spot, at 
Hobby Lobby.  We praise the Lord for His Goodness & Provision!

Ministry
We had a wonderful time during our home church’s missions conference.  Our church was faithful and promised 
enough monthly support to take on four new missionaries.  It was a joy to meet these families and catch the 
burden God has given them for their fields.

We had a part in getting tracts printed for a new church plant and we are working on updating a prayer card for 
another missionary.  We’re also looking forward to updating a furlough video with Bro. Tony Davis (see prayer 
request below).

I was able to installed a 50 amp RV plug and a new water hydrant to facilitate hosting missionaries traveling in 
RVs or trailers.  The property God has blessed us with has been a huge blessing to us and now we are able to 
share it with others.  We already have a few “guinea pigs” lined up.

Prayer Requests
Please pray for the recovery of Bro. Tony Davis (Tanzania) and the repair of their truck.  A car ran off the 
road and struck the open doors Bro. Davis was standing in.  Praise God the injuries and damages were not 
catastriphic.

We continue to look for opportunities to visit missionaries on the field to encourage them personally and 
encourage the people they are reaching.  Please pray for God to show us the need

For the Great Commission,

The Bingham Family


